

SEPTEMBER 2025 NEWSLETTER WOMEN'S BOARD & CATHOLIC CHARITIES CORPORATION, SUMMIT COUNTY

Dear Friends,

Welcome Back! I hope everyone had a wonderful summer. I'm looking forward to another wonderful year of faith, fun, and fundraising. Thank you to everyone who has met with me this summer to plan for our new year and has agreed to be a committee chair. I'm excited to get started on our events. I feel so blessed to be part of this amazing group of women.

Our first meeting will be Friday, September 12, 2025 at 9:30 am at Blessed Trinity. We will continue with Anne's new format to allow for some social time, so the business part of the meeting will begin at 9:45 am.

As a reminder, if you haven't paid dues yet, please bring payment to the meeting or send it in before then. We want to make sure we have everyone's information on the contact list.

We will follow our normal agenda of reports from Committee Chairs, but if anyone else has an agenda item, please let me know so that I can include it.

God bless you all, Lori



Let's get membership dues in! . If you have not paid yet, please plan on doing this at the September meeting.

Active member \$15, Associate \$20, Affiliate \$25

Make Checks payable to: Women's Board CCC/SC and please see that a form is completed with your remittance. A form is attached with this newsletter. All dues and forms should be given to the Treasurer: Mary Lou Solsman



The Sewing Ladies of Catholic Charities/Summit County meet at The Christ Child Society Building, which is located at 2215 Lindbergh Ave. in Cuyahoga Falls, off of State Rd., near Portage Trail. We meet on the second and fourth Tuesday of each month from September through April.

FIRST MEETING: TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 9TH, which is before the first Women's Board Meeting!

We will meet September 9 and September 23 from 9:30 a.m. to noon. Everyone is welcome to join us. Any questions, please call Maribeth Rich @ 330-802-0850 or Merich95@yahoo.com.



Prayer is Powerful! Let us remember especially our board members - Mary Pat Myers who hasn't been able to be with us for a year now, due to pancreatic cancer. We miss you! Also, we continue to pray for Bob Putnam, Deb's husband, as he recovers from triple bypass surgery on August 28th; all has gone well per Debbie. Also, we are glad to hear that Maribeth Rich's husband, Guillermo, is also recovering from his surgery.



HOSPITALITY and refreshments will be provided at the September meeting by Debbie Emanuele and Kathie Brooks. Kathie is our new hospitality chairperson. We are so happy that she has taken on this position! At our first meeting there will be a sign up sheet for volunteers to bring a snack to the meetings for the rest of the year.

Next Meeting: October 10, 2025

Newsletter Articles **Deadline for the October newsletter is September 28**; send to Beth Jenkins at bethann2010@att.com.